
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services 

Date: January 21, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  A/C Installation at Auto and Wood Shops

I would like to discuss the purchase and installation of HVAC units for the wood 
shop at Churchill High School, wood shop at Franklin High School, auto and 
wood shops at Stevenson High School, and the construction trades and auto 
shop at LCTC at the next Committee of the Whole on Tuesday, January 21, 
2025. 

We are recommending the purchase and installation of this project to be awarded 
to Quality Aire Systems, located in Whitmore Lake, Michigan, as the low 
responsible bidder for a cost of $1,251,018. We had three bid proposals and the 
company with the lowest total cost pulled their bid due to it having an error. 
Quality Aire Systems has successfully completed multiple projects in the past in 
LPS and we have a good working relationship with the company. The source of 
funds for this project will be the district’s Sinking Fund.

Please add this item to the January 21, 2025 Committee of the Whole Special 
Meeting. 
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